
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Wednesday, December 21, 2016. 

 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  K/1 Basketball 5:30-6:30 p.m. Gr. 2/3  
Basketball 6:30-7:30 p.m.  Middle School Boys Basketball 7:30-8:45 p.m. 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the Gr.6/7 Class missed the bus to go  
swimming today.  To make it up to them the school will be going swimming again 
the week before March Break and the Gr. 6/7 class will go swimming on both 
days. 
 
Please note the following changes to our Breakfast Program for December 21-23rd. 
Tomorrow will be cereal bars, fruit cups and milk.  Friday, there will be no breakfast  
program. 
 
Just a reminder that there will be no hot lunch tomorrow however they will 
be selling milk in the cafeteria.  
 
This Friday, December 23rd is a ½ day for students.  Buses will be leaving the 
school at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Monday, January 9, 2017 there will be no classes for students due to a Professional 
Learning Day for staff.  Tuesday, January 10, 2017 will be the first day back from 
the Christmas Break for students. 
 
The Middle School Boys Basketball Team would like to thank everyone who 
supported their team by buying tickets on the Turkey Basket. 
 
The Middle School Boys Basketball team is doing a Bottle Drive Fundraiser. 
The trailer will be set up at the school from December 27, 2016-January 3, 2017. 
Please support the team by dropping off your bottle donations during that 
time.  Proceeds to help offset team expenses such as fees for officials 
and Registration for Provincials, etc.  Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 

Mrs. McIntosh 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx


School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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